
FISHERS ISLAND ELECTRIC COMPANY INC 
P.O. DRAWER E 

FISHERS ISLAND, N.Y. 06390 
631-788-7251 

  
 
       March 17, 2015 
 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Re:  CASE 14-E-0569 – Tariff filing by Fishers Island Electric 

Corporation to increase its annual revenues by about 
$300,000 or 17.96% contained in P.S.C. No. 2 – Electricity. 

  
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
  On December 30, 2014 Fishers Island Electric 
Corporation (Fishers Island) made a tariff filing to increase 
annual revenues by approximately $300,000 or 17.96%.  Following 
discussions with Department Staff, Fishers Island proposes to 
cancel the filing because we intend to re-file with our updated 
2014 financials once completed.   

  Attached is Supplement No. 1 to P.S.C. No. 2 – 
Electricity which cancels the filing.  The proposed supplement 
has an effective date of May 1, 2015.  Fishers Island requests a 
waiver of newspaper publication for this Supplement. 
   
       Sincerely,  
 
 
 
       John C. Finan  
       President, Fishers Island  
         Electric Corp.   
       161 Oriental Ave  
       Drawer E  
       Fishers Island, NY 06390  
       Office 631-788-7251  
       Cell 860-803-1603  
       jcfinan@fishersIsland.net  
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